
   
At the December 15, 2020, meeting held virtually, the Kent City Schools Board of 
Education took the following action: 

 
Superintendent’s report: 

 Heard a report on totals of recent parent surveys involving second 
semester enrollment and that current staffing will accommodate any 
changes. 

 
General business: 

 Appointed Kris Palcho to a 7-year term on the Kent Free Library Board. 

 Approved membership in OSBA for 2021. 

 Approved interpreting agreements with Greenleaf Family Center. 

 Approved MOU with one district for Title I 

 Approved purchase of two school buses, one transit and one 
conventional. 

 Approved contract for recycling removal. 

 Approved procedural change MOU with OAPSE 176. 

 Set January 12, 2021 as date for BOE organizational meeting, budget 
hearing and regular January meeting.  Appointed Ryan Ferrara as 
President ProTem. 

 
Personnel issues: 

 Approved January 1, 2021 retirement of Jeanne Smith, Title I tutor at 
Holden; June 1 retirement of Edith Pischl, grade 3 teacher at Davey; and 
September 1 retirement of John Lang, Forestry and Landscape 
Management teacher at Roosevelt. 

 Approved a number of appointments and substitute teachers. 
 
Miscellaneous: 

 Accepted donations totaling $7,270. 


